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The Post and Telecommunications Department advises that effective

Wednesday, May 11, 2022, some postal locations will be closed at 3:30 pm.  

The temporary disruption in operations at some postal locations is a

consequence of the all-island water crisis, which took effect on Tuesday, May

10, 2022, when more than 2000 employees from the National Water

Commission (NWC) took industrial action.

 

The Department is monitoring the situation closely and will keep the public

apprised regarding any new developments relating to postal operations. For

more information email info@jamaicapost.gov.jm or visit us on social media

(Facebook – Jamaica Post, Instagram – Jamaica.Post) and at

www.jamaicapost.gov.jm.

The Post and Telecommunications Department regrets any inconvenience that

may be experienced. 
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